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Minimum Plan Enrollment 
 
Any medical plan in which the enrollment is less than 100 employees will be discontinued at the end 
of the next fiscal year (June 30th) and no new employee groups will be allowed to enroll in the plan.  
This restriction will not apply to new plans for their first three years unless otherwise directed by the 
Executive Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


